February 11, 2021

Felton Thomas, Jr.,
Executive Director and CEO
Cleveland Public Library

On behalf of Morning Star Baptist Church, | would like to take this opportunity to thank
you for considering our Church as a participant in the Supply Distribution Program. During this
crucial time, there are many needs to be met, and many that we must reach out to. With your
assistance, there is much we can accomplish within our Church membership, and within the
Buckeye neighborhood.

Once again, thank you, and God Bless You!

Clavrence W. Hall, Jr.

Clarence W. Hall, Jr., Pastor
Morning Star Baptist Church



Bcc: Rev. Clarence W. Hall, Jr.



